
With last year’s changes to CARBS, the newly formed CAR Business Services Committee 
will continue to provide Colorado REALTORS® with valuable resources, innovative 
programs, and strategic partnerships while generating revenue from sources other than 
membership dues, allowing the association to maintain budgets and continue to provide 
members with the benefits they expect. 
 
The 12 member CARBS committee has met 3 times to discuss strategic partnerships, and 
benefits to help produce non-dues revenue. Each of our committee members advocate 
and encourage the use of CAR benefits, products and webinars to our membership. Please 
visit the benefits page and see what’s new. https://coloradorealtors.com/realtor-
marketplace/  
 
Since our first meeting in February, the CARBS committee has dedicated much of their 
time and expertise in testing and evaluating the forms product CTM and Egent are working 
on as they merge the best of both products to create CTM Pro which is scheduled to be 
released later this year. The committee is also continuing to pursue the progress of other 
contract software providers. 
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